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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: May 3, 2022 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       May 25, 2022 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend board approve the following change to the Glassboro High School graduation 

requirement: decrease the required number of credits to graduate, which currently requires 

students to accrue 140 credits, to 130 credits for students attending GHS day school program 

OR 120 credits for students who have spent one semester or more in the Alternative Evening 

High School (AEHS). This will assist those students who have attempted credit recovery to 

graduate on time and will likewise prevent students from accruing enough credits to graduate 

after their junior year. The GHS schedule affords students the ability to accrue up to 40 credits 

per year, 160 credits total over 4 years. The state of New Jersey requires students have 120 

credits in order to graduate.  

 


